AMHLC NEWS

By God's grace, we are growing by leaps and bounds.



FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL

GET READY FOR A COLORFUL YEAR

AMHLC kicked off the school year on September 3rd. Our staff prepared their classrooms and the curriculum to ensure the children were stimulated from the beginning. AMHLC is thankful to have had the opportunity to implement our first ever screening tool, the ASQ, so that we can better serve our children and families. We are looking forward to a colorful year!







TURKEY PIÑATA!

To celebrate
Thanksgiving with
our children, our Joy
room teacher, Ms.
Clarita, created a
turkey piñata from
scratch. Our kids had
the opportunity to hit
the piñata and get a
special treat when it
broke open.







THANKSGIVING AT AMHLC

Thankful to spend time with our families!

AMHLC staff and families were able to get



other's company to celebrate Thanksgiving.

Thank you to everyone who helped prepare food, decorate, and to all who attended this event. Being able to spend time with our families outside of the center is such a blessing.





APPLE HOLLER FIELD TRIP

AMHLC took the annual Apple Holler field trip! The entire center attended (except for our infants) to explore and taste a fresh apple right off a tree!









PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES

Parent Teacher Conferences were held November 25th and 26th. These conferences allow for parents and teachers to discuss the child. The purpose is for the parent and teacher to partner together in order to help in the development of the child. These were our first conferences where our teachers fully used Teaching Strategies to express their observations of the children. Teaching Strategies is the platform in which we document our curriculum (the Creative Curriculum), teacher observations, and assessments.



